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Wells, Corey <cjwells@blm.gov> Fri, Mar 27, 2015 at 11:19 AM
To: kholsinger@holsingerlaw.com
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Good Morning Mr. Holsinger,

The BLM has received your March 18, 2014 1QA Complaint regarding the "Report on National Greater Sage-
Grouse Conservation Measures."

I am reaching out to the responsible program office. They will review the complaint and issue a response. If you
have any questions during this process, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Corey J. Wells, CISA, CGEIT

Bureau Records Officer

Records Management, Indian Trust, and Information Quality
U.S. Department of the Interior, Bureau of Land Management
(202) 912-7561

cjwells@blm.gov
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